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Animal farm chapter 10 questions and answers

Question 1: Read the excerpt below and answer the following questions. One day in early summer, Skeler ordered the sheep to follow him, and led them to a piece of waste at the other end of the farm, which became overgrown with birch seedlings. The sheep spent the whole day there browsing in the
papers under the supervision of Squealer. i) Who is Squealer? What were we told immediately after the extraction? Answer: Squealer was one of the pigs living on the animal farm. He was a lover of The Billion and had a duty to spread his lies and deceive him. Immediately after extraction, it is said to
remain the sheep in the land for about a week and Sklar was teaching them a new song. 2) What happens on a fun evening when animals return to the farm after they're done? Answer: It was a fun evening and all the animals were returning to the farm after a hard day of work. Then suddenly, they head
out loud from the horse. They were startled and immediately stopped. Then again came the sound, it was Clover. They ran to see what it was. 3) Briefly list the view that animals see in the yard. Answer: The animals ran to Clover after hearing her cries. The sight they met shook them completely and saw
a pig walking on his hind legs. The pig was nothing but a drunk, and then the other pigs came. Some were able to walk with a bit of difficulty while others had no problem at all. Then Napoleon also came walking like a human being. What is the impact of what they see on animals? What does a sheep
suddenly reach? Answer: The animals were in absolute shock to see pigs walking like humans on their hind legs. They were terrified and were about to protest. Just then, as of the signal, the sheep began chattering loudly, four good legs, and two better legs. 5) 'That evening laughing loudly and the
bursts of singing came from the farm.' Description of the scene seen by the wonder-hit animals. Answer: The animals were looking through the window. Pigs had made friends with humans, they all sat at a table, drank beer and played cards. They also heard how humans mocked hard-working animals on
the farm and how Napoleon rechrised the animal farm back to manor farm. All the battles, the rebellion, the sacrifices have come to nothing. Only the system has changed everything else is the same. Long questions answer questions 1: In the wake of the rebellion against Mr. Jones, Snowball and
Napoleon appear as prominent figures, yet it is Napoleon who eventually promotes and assumed power as an indisputable leader. In the light of the above statement, they discussed Napoleon's character in the animal farm novel. Answer: When we first met Napoleon, we learned that he The big Berkshire
pig, the handsome-looking, the only Berkshire on the farm, is not a lot of speakers, but with a reputation for getting his way. From the beginning of the novel, Napoleon appeared as a totally corrupt and corrupt edifice. Although Napoleon was always present at the early meetings of the new state, he never
made a single contribution to the revolution, not to the formation of its ideology, not to the bloody conflict it had to be, not to the new society's initial attempts to establish itself. He showed no interest in the power of the animal farm itself, only in the power of his authority over it. He worked through cruelty
and treachery. Thus, the only project he had done enthusiastically was to train garbage from puppies. He taught them not for their own good or for the good of all, but for his own good: they became his own army of secret police, a violent means by which he imposed his illness on others. He was very
shrewd, and therefore rejected everything that might conflict with him. He did not need to speak, for his name was deservedly named Squealer to do speaking on his behalf. He didn't need to worry about the protests, because he got rid of public meetings. He did not need to worry about power-sharing, as
he appointed himself chairman of each committee. He also knows how to take advantage of the naïve crowd he has ruled. His lies and deceitful stories made a snowball evil in the eyes of the inhabitants of the animal farm. His completely violent and cruel nature came to power several times in the novel.
He left ferocious dogs on a snowball and made the animals follow his will even if it meant starving them to death, nine of the da'i died and he didn't even allow the other animals to help the dink. He then slaughtered various animals on the farm before forcing them to tell false stories. Although it was just
like the Soviet dictator Joseph Stalin, Napoleon was, in the broadest sense, the political tyrants who appeared throughout human history with particular frequency during the twentieth century. His name was not any communist leader but the French general Napoleon in the early 18th century, who betrayed
the democratic principles on which he rose to power, and arguably became a great tyrant like the aristocrats he replaced. Question 2: How pigs, under Napoleon's leadership, cleverly deceive other animals from the animal farm and slowly but slowly but surely, take control of their ownership, live royally
and stately, while others sweat out. Give an example of text to prove your answer. Answer: He was an old pioneer who dreamed of a free human world where the animals ruled themselves. He had the vision of an equal world away from tyranny and full of harmony. He is the one who instigated the feelings
of rebellion. But He died afterwards. From that very day, the pigs began to show their superiority. They were considered smarter, and therefore thinking and planning was their main work. No doubt, snowball was one of the most patriotic of them and did and planned many things to improve the animal
farm. However, he was even seen greedy when all the milk and apples went snap to the pigs and even agreed that they needed it most. Then he was overthrown by his own companion Napoleon. He had a fierce force of nine and no one dared to protest his material. Moreover, He had squealer on his
side to spread his lies and deception. The pigs then began to exploit the inhabitants of the farm. They made them work for their own selfish benefits. Squealer continued to degenerate from Snowball so he could get more support for The Billion. Animal farm was either too foolish or too naïve to see through
their deception. The Seven Commandments then began to change according to the wishes of the pigs. When they moved to the farm, the commandments changed in their favor. It was also seen that Napoleon did not care much for the animals of the farm as he starved many to death just because they
denied parting away with eggs. Another decision is broken and got into business arrangements with humans. Again the animals were told that it was required in order to complete the windmill and they believe. Then there was bloodshed on the farm. The animals killed were made to utter lies and thus they
died to spread more lies of Napoleon. Another will has been changed. They also sold Boxer to the slaughterhouse and told others that he had died peacefully. Boxer was the most loyal worker, but as he was in his prime, he had no benefit to pigs. They bought whiskey from the money they got. They were
getting drunk almost every night they were relaxing while the other animals on the farm suffered. Rations have been reduced many times and other animals have been returned to work longer hours. While others starved, pigs became fatter and fatter. Finally, Napoleon was seen in a friendly relationship
with humans. At that party, pigs and humans said humiliating things to farm workers. It was easy to understand from their talk that pigs are considered only animals and workers and nothing else. There was no equality now. No commandments and certainly not a free animal farm. Thus, the pigs, under
Napoleon's leadership, cleverly deceived other animals from the animal farm and slowly but slowly but surely, captured the property, living royally and luxuriously, while others sweated them out. Animal Farm Questions and ICSE Answers Category 10 Chapter 10 Chapter 2 Chapter 3 Chapter 4 Chapter 5
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